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Respected sir,

I am writing to you on behalf of a collective of eight organizations and 145 individuals who have serious technical,
legal, ethical and implementation concerns about Aarogya Setu and other apps introduced during the COVID-19
pandemic. Please find attached a joint statement and a position paper which explain these concerns in greater detail
and present a clear set of demands. 

We sincerely hope that you will provide due consideration to our demands which have been formulated based on
multi-domain experience and situate COVID-19 apps like Aarogya Setu within the existing public health system in
India. We remain available to provide further assistance if required and urge you to take necessary measures to
safeguard sensitive personal data of citizens.

Kind Regards,
Apar Gupta
Executive Director
Internet Freedom Foundation
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